Semorlﬂters

Class of 2024

Dear MAST Family,

Graduation is an achievement that would not be possible without the support of
parents, teachers, family members, and friends.

To celebrate this important milestone in the lives of our students, Student Activities
kindly requests that family members and friends take a moment to write one or more
uplifting letters to their seniors. These letters will be private, therefore only the
graduate to whom your letter is addressed will be able to read the message.

Letters should be enclosed in a sealed envelope with the graduate's name clearly
visible and turned into the Main Office from May 1st to May 15th. There will be a red
drop off box located in that area for letter drop off.

The graduates will receive these letters a few days shy of graduation on their last days
at school.

We encourage everyone to write at least one letter, since we feel it is important that
every graduate receives a message from their loved ones.

Letters may also be mailed in but, we are not responsible for lost mail or late arrivals.

MAILED LETTERS: LETTERS BEING DROPPED OFF:
MAST ACADEMY LETTERS BEING DROPPED OFF NEED TO BE
3979 RICKENBACKER CAUSEWAY MIAMI, FL. 33149 PLACED IN THE RED BOXES IN THE
ATTN: ACTIVITIES OFFICE MAIN OFFICE.
"GRADUATES FIRST & LAST NAME" ATTN: ACTIVITIES OFFICE

["GRADUATES FIRST & LAST NAME"




